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13 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Please note that the Government has advised there will be a national Bank Holiday on 

Monday 19th September 2022 for the State Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. 

We will resume the school day as normal, on Tuesday, 20th September for all students 
at 8.40am. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss J Driver 
Head of School 
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